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April 27, 2017

GBOS Special Meeting 

RE:  Kenai Peninsula EMS Service Area
Minutes Final
10:45 a.m. Girdwood Community Room

Agenda Approved

1. Resolution of support for EMS Service for the Kenai Peninsula Borough

Jerry Fox brings forward a request from the Kenai Peninsula Borough for GBOS to provide a Resolution of Support for HB 148/Ordinance 2017-09 to establish the East Peninsula Highway Emergency Service Area (EPHESA).  The new service area would be funded for EMS service through Payment in Lieu of Tax (PILT) funds collected from the Federal Government for federal lands located along the Seward and Sterling highways.
This will help to repay GVFD for their EMS responses outside of the Municipality of Anchorage south of MP 75, where the Kenai Peninsula Borough starts.

This may offer some potential for Anchorage for police enforcement services, as the Chugach National Forest owns land within the MOA along the road system south of Girdwood.

This bill has passed the Alaska State House, was amended by the Senate.  The Ordinance is to be considered by the Kenai Peninsula Borough on May 16.  Because of the short turn around, it is requested to be voted upon at this meeting.

Motion:
GBOS moves to write a resolution of support for creation of the East Peninsula Highway Emergency Service Area (EPHESA) for EMS services to paid for by federal Payment in Lieu of Taxes (PILT) funds.

Motion by Robert Snitzer, 2nd by Eryn Boone

Motion carries 5-0

Adjourn 11AM
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